

2019-20 Donations

The CCS benefits from the support of the BCS* in financing our running costs and providing us with the venue for our London meetings for which we are very grateful. Hence we do not charge a subscription nor for attendance at our meetings.

It has been our practice to ask members for voluntary donations to fund another important aspect of our work in support of our objectives, principally to promote the conservation, restoration and reconstruction of historic computing systems. This continues to be needed, a recent example being a substantial grant of £3K to the National Museum of Computing towards the replica EDSAC computer project. This grant has made a substantial inroad into our reserves which we need to refresh if we are to continue the good work. www.computerconservationsociety.org/donations policy.htm is our Donations Policy.

The suggested sum of £15 or more has remained unchanged since the Society was founded in 1989, but many members generously donate larger sums which are always appreciated.

There are two ways of making a donation —

You may complete the form below and send it with a cheque to the CCS Treasurer. We will of course, acknowledge receipt.

Alternatively, you may choose to donate online by BACS transfer at https://forms.bcs.org/ccs-donation/. Unfortunately, if you donate in this way the CCS has no visibility of your gift. Please tell us that you have donated and in what amount by sending an email to the CCS Treasurer at arthur.dransfield@bcs.org so that we can thank you.

On behalf of the Committee, may I thank all those able to support your Society in this very tangible way.

Doron Swade

Chair, Computer Conservation Society January 2019

 st Registered charity: No 292786 (BCS), formerly The British Computer Society.

Arthur Dransfield (CCS Treasurer) The Purseys, Kenway Drive, Little Chalfont, HP7 9NN

2019-20

	ary donation to the CCS Donation Fund (cheque payable to "British for \pounds
Name	
Email Address:	
Postal Address:	
Signed:	
Date:	